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CCC DAY 

The West Virginia State Legislature 

has designated MARCH 31 of 

every year as CCC Day throughout 

West Virginia, and we recommend 

groups and individuals throughout 

the state pause for a Moment on 

CCC Day to Reflect, to Thank All 

The CCC Men who served, who 

saved our forests, built our parks 

and made West Virginia a better 

place Then; and for us to enjoy 

today. 

MEETING MINUTES 

The WV State CCC Museum 

Association Board Meetings were 

held Sunday, July 17, 2016, 

August 21, 2016, 2:00 PM at the 

Quiet Dell School.  (Meeting will be 

held the 3rd Sunday of each month) 

The Meetings are open to the 

general public and we encourage 

all to join us. 

Charles Piercy reported that the 

museum has been busy with 

tourists and visitors from West 

Virginia, California, New 

Hampshire, Virginia, North 

Carolina, and Florida. 

WVSCCCMA has been conducting 

tours regularly mainly on 

Wednesday’s and Saturdays by 

Charles Piercy, Richard Bailey and 

Doug Sparks. 

With the help from West Virginia 

Heritage Crafts personnel the 

museum is open seven days a 

week: Weekdays 10-5 p.m. and 

Sunday 1-5 p.m. 

CCC Boy Albert Kerher, 92, of 

Ritchie Co. and family attended the 

Board meeting and was 

recognized. Mr. Kerher was 93 July 

31, 2016. 

Richard Bailey reported that the 

Harrison County Commission 

completed installation of new 

conduit and wiring to the 

Blacksmith Shop. WVSCCCMA  

thanked the Commission. 

Charles Piercy reported that the 

new large sign near the entrance to 

the museum was erected by 

Charles Piercy, Levi Fluharty, 

Logan Fisk and Richard Bailey. 

Joy Winet and Vickie mick are 

conducting an internal audit of the 

WVSCCCMA books. She is also 

updating all State and IRS 

requirements for the 501C3. 

Motion was passed to continue 

participation in the West Virginia 

Travel Guide. 

Richard Bailey reported that the 

WVSCCCMA recently instituted a 

Facebook site and Twitter account 

as well as other media. 

Dorothy and Edison Gunno 

reported they mailed out 70 

newsletters in addition to the 

emailed newsletters. 

Edwin Winet reported on the 

progress with the 1931 Model AA 

Ford CCC Truck. A motion was 

passed to purchase 3 keys for the 

truck. 

Joy Winet is in process of inquiring 

and learning about grants. She is 

also in process of organizing the 

Upper Museum.  

Dr. Robert Anderson presented the 

original invoice for moving the 

barracks. 

Plans for the October 15, 2016 Fall 

CCC Jubilee Luncheon were 

discussed.  

Checkout the revised website for 

the WVA-CCC-Legacy-org. 

WVSCCCMA Activities and News 

Dr. Jerry Boling will continue as 

administrator of webmaster for 

www.WVA-CCC-Legacy.org . 

WVSCCCMA was represented at 

the Annual Hager CCC Reunion 

June 10, 2016 by Richard Bailey, 

Reggie Rogers and Jimmy Ray 

Walters. Over thirty attended the 

reunion. 

http://www.wva-ccc-legacy.org/
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WVSCCCMA was represented at 

the Gold Star Memorial I68 part of 

the celebration of West Virginia 

Day June 20 by Richard Bailey and 

Charles Piercy. Over 70 visitors 

stopped by the WVSCCCMA table. 

Joy Winet attended a meeting at 

the Fairmont State Folklife Center. 

She also became a member of 

Mountaineer County Museums.  

Edwin Winet is continuing to make 

progress in the restoration of the 

1931 Model AA Ford CCC Truck. 

Progress on New Replica 

Barracks 

The Harrison County Commission 

continues to make upgrades to the 

property. 

Come Visit the New WV CCC 

State Museum. Bring the family 

and enjoy the new displays. 

The 15th Annual Fall CCC Jubilee  

Bring the family and join us at The 

Fall CCC Jubilee October 15, 2016 

9:30 AM- 1:00PM. Catered 

luncheon $14.00, RSVP by calling 

Rich Bailey 304-842-3436 or 

Charles Piercy 304-363-4388 

New Members and CCC Boy’s 

Family Found 

Interested in becoming a member 

of the West Virginia State CCC 

Museum Association. Check online 

at:    www.WVA-CCC-Legacy.org. 

 Complete the application and send 

check to: WV State CCC Museum 

Association, Inc., 43 Quiet Dell 

School Rd., Mt. Clare, WV 26408 

Contact any Board Member for 

assistance in becoming a member. 

JUST A REMINDER:  

It is time to renew your yearly 

$20.00 (Annual) West Virginia 

State CCC Museum Association 

Membership see attached renewal 

form.  

Remember you can upgrade to 

become Life Time Member. The 

cost would be $100.00 just $80.00 

more than the annual membership. 

Looking for a special gift give an 

Annual or Life Time Membership to 

the West Virginia State CCC 

Museum Association.  

Help to keep the CCC Legacy alive 

and support the West Virginia CCC 

State Museum Association. 

2016 CCC Hall of Fame 

Frank James Scarcella 

If you or a family member was a 

CCC Boy contact or mail Richard 

Bailey or Jimmy Ray Walters at the 

address below to nominate them 

for Induction into The CCC Hall of 

Fame.  

West Virginia State CCC Museum 

43 Quiet Dell School Road, Mount 

Clare, WV 26408. 

Donations to the WVSCCC 

Museum 

Doug Sparks donated two antique 

car wrenches to the CCC Truck 

Toolbox. 

Richard Bailey donated two 

signed Raymond Daugherty books.  

Donation Box 

Drop your loose change or better yet a 

few bills in the Donation Box to help 

support the West Virginia State CCC 

Museum Association 

Send donation to help support the 

museum to:  

West Virginia State CCC Museum 43 

Quiet Dell School Road, Mount Clare, 

WV 26408 

WVCCC Newsletter 

If you have any news or articles for the 

WVCC Newsletter, please post them 

on the West Virginia State CCC 

Museum Association, Inc. web page 

www.WVCCC.Newsletter@gmail.com 

In Memoriam 

CCC Boys 

Ken Scribner, 8-16-16 Yadkinville, NC 

http://www.WVCCC.Newsletter@gmail.com/
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CCC Family Suffering Illness 

Shirley Bingman is recovering from 

mini stroke. 

Ted Davis CCC Boy, (Stonecoal, 

Lewis Co.) in Hospice Care. 

Harlen Frederick at home in 

Fairmont. 

Jimmy Ray Walters is home 

recuperating from a knee surgery. 

Pat Piercy recovering from broken 

foot. 

Prayers to Shirley, Ted, Harlen, Jimmy 

Ray, Pat Piercy and all CCC Boy’s that 

are ill. 

Jimmy’s Corner 

For CCC Custom Design 

Merchandise Contact:  

Jimmy Ray Walters. Order your shirts, 

caps, etc. now for the Fall Jubilee. You 

can also come to the Fall Jubilee and 

make your purchases. Reggie Rogers 

will be in charge of the CCC 

Merchandise until Jimmy Ray Walters 

recovers.  

Calendar of Events  

2016 Events 

80
th

 Mountain State Forest Festival 

Parade will be held October 8, 2016 at 

Elkins, WV 

15
th

 Annual Fall CCC Jubilee will be 

held Saturday, October 15, 2016, 9:30 

AM – 1:00 PM at the Quiet Dell United 

Methodist Church.  

West Virginia State CCC Museum 

meeting  

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held Sunday, 

Nov 20, 2016, 2:00 PM at the WV 

State CCC Museum. (Weather 

permitting) 

 

Web Site 

West Virginia State CCC Museum 

Association, Inc. 

www.WVA-CCC-Legacy.org. 

 National CCC Legacy 

www.ccc-legacy.org/ 

West Virginia State CCC Museum 

Location 

I -79, Exit 115 at the Old Quiet Dell 

School 

Contact Information 

West Virginia State CCC Museum 

Association, 43 Quiet Dell School 

Road, Mount Clare, WV 2640 

News Letter Editors 

Dorothy and Edison Gunno Jr

 

http://www.ccc-legacy.org/

